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March 19, 2020 

 

For Immediate Release 
RE: Cemetery COVID-19 Action Plan (Effective immediately until further notice) 

 

The office of the Campbell County Cemetery District will remain open during normal business hours, but 

the doors will be secured. The office staff will assist persons over the phone by calling 307-682-3125. 

You can also communicate by e-mail to: staff@cccdistrict.com 

 

The district will continue to serve families “at need” for funeral services. “At Need” means that a death 

has occurred, and funeral planning is essential. Appointment is required. The district has procedures in 

place to deal with an “at need” funeral, and families will need to call the office to schedule and make 

arrangements for the assistance of cemetery personnel. 

 

10-foot “social distancing” will be required for families needing to plan services. 

 

To minimize public contact there will be no “Pre-Need” sales of property at this time. 

 

Location and finding of graves for visitors can be done through the Cemetery’s mobile app, or on our 

website. The mobile app can be downloaded at www.cccdistrict.com 

 

There will be no private use of cemetery district facilities (rentals). 

 

Credit/Debit Card payments over the phone are preferred. We will still accommodate other forms of 

payment if needed. 
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